University of Minnesota Beard of Reserve Minnesota 14

OFFICE OF THE CHARLES

November 8, 1963

Dr. Paul Dudley White 264 Beacon Street Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Dr. White:

The Board of Regents of the University of Minnesota at its meeting on September 20, 1963, accepted a gift transmitted by you in the amount of \$3,500.00 for the support of the MILITARY FATIGUE PROJECT FUND.

It was the wish of the Regents that I express to you their sincere appreciation of this gift.

Very truly yours,

LRI undery

Secretary

L. R. Lunden/ct

cc: Dr. Ancel Keys